Brett Sollazzo

From: Bim.Lowers@ocfl.net

Sent: Sunday, October 30, 2022 3:17 PM

To: Brett Sollazzo

Cc: Adam.Popp@ocfl.net
Subject: Re: 524 Harbour Island Rd.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. <u>Do not</u> click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Deputy Popp inspected the site and stated the proposed dock as staked will not cause a navigational hazard

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 28, 2022, at 7:31 PM, Lowers, Bim <Bim.Lowers@ocfl.net> wrote:

This was given to Marine D/S Popp to inspect. He will send you his assessment.

Opl Bim Lowers
Orange County Sheriff's Office
Marine Unit
407-466-1575

From: Brett Sollazzo <bsollazzo@edgewood-fl.gov>

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 7:23 PM

To: Johnson, Liz <Liz.Johnson@ocfl.net>; Lowers, Bim <Bim.Lowers@ocfl.net>

Cc: Sandy Riffle <sriffle@edgewood-fl.gov>

Subject: RE: 524 Harbour Island Rd.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good evening all,

I am just following up on this to see if all is well on the location for navigability purposes?

Kind Regards,

Brett Sollazzo Administrative & Permitting Manager